HOPKINS COUNTY
RFP 2024-005
FINANCIAL AUDIT SERVICES

Date: August 27, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE / INVITATION FOR PROPOSAL

The Hopkins County Commissioners Court invites qualified public accounting firms to
submit a proposal for Financial Audit Services for Hopkins County.

Proposal Response Deadline:

Proposals are due on or before 10:00am, Thursday, September 19, 2024. All proposals
must be submitted in a sealed envelope to the County Judges Office, located at 118
Church Street, Sulphur Springs, Texas 75482. All sealed proposals must have clearly
marked on the envelope “RFP 2024-005 Proposal for FINANCIAL AUDIT SERVICES.
All proposals shall remain good and may not be withdrawn for 60 calendar days.

Bidder may use lump-sum or unit pricing as designated in the specifications. No money
will be paid to the contractor until completion and acceptance of the work or the
fulfillment of the purchase obligation to the County.

Shannah Aulsbrook
County Auditor
Hopkins County, Texas

Publish Dates (2): AUGUST 31, 2024
SEPTEMBER 7, 2024




